Attachment E

David O Simmons

From: Florence Masciangelo <Prospect2373@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 10:16 AM

To: David O Simmons

Subject: Golden rule tattoo

Dear David,

| am an owner of a condominium and artisan village. My feelings about having a tattoo parlor in that area is very
negative too close to families, | think it should stay where it is sorry that they bought the property but it should’ve been
looked into more thoroughly. Regards Florence Masciangelo 615 East Portland St. Phoenix Arizona

Sent from my iPhone



